
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM:  Sue Wirkus 
  Manager, Customer Care Team  

DATE:  June 20, 2022 

SUBJECT: Customer Information Reminder 
 
 
Double Check to Avoid Delivery Delays 
 
When providing the “Notify Customer” information on your order, please make sure that the contact 
information and phone number are correct and accurate to avoid delivery delays. 
 

 
 
 


